
Sweet memories from many trips to PCM with my nieces and nephew. It was such a blessing to bring them. We got a cultural pass 
from our local library and found a parking spot and the day unfolded. 

My nieces and nephew were 1 year out of a very difficult situation they had to be removed from by CPS. The Children’s Museum 
fostered so much confidence in them. They walked in skeptical youth and transformed into playful, giggling children, surrounded by 
a world of possibility. 

We continued to visit over the years and then when I had my own child, visited with her. 

My daughter has developmental gross motor delays. She loved the space for young children with soft lines, soft lighting, and places 
to crawl and explore. We visited the new outdoor spaces and toddled about. 

This magical place will always be in our hearts and we are still committed to seeing if there is anyway to safe this unforgettable and 
irreplaceable world.


